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RUFOS T-SHIRTS ARE BEING SOLD TO PROMOTE THE SOCIETY. JUST CONTACT CAMERON JONES FOR THE 

INFORMATION ON OUR WEBSITE. 

MEMBERS CHRIS AND DAN WENT TO THE RECENT MUFON SYMPOSIUM HELD THIS YEAR IN DENVER, 

COLORADO.  NEXT YEAR IT IS TO BE HELD IN CINCINNATI, OHIO.  OUR SECRETARY CHRIS FRANTZ GAVE A 

GOOD REPORT ABOUT THE SYMPOSIUM. 

NASA RELEASED NEW SPACE PHOTOS AND INDICATED POSSIBLE LIFE OUT THERE.  THIS INCLUDED 

PICTURES WITH THE NEW WEBB SPACE TELESCOPE.  WAS THIS DONE ON PURPOSE TO HELP EDUCATE 

THE PUBLIC ABOUT ALIEN LIFE? 

TWO MEMBERS AT OUR MONTHLY MEETING SHOWED A VIDEO WITH LINDA MOULTON HOWE TALKING 

ABOUT THE UNITED SPACE FORCE.  WHETHER OR NOT THE INFORMATION WAS AUTHENTIC OR NOT IS 

QUESTIONABLE.  MORE INFORMATION IS NEEDED.  QUESTION IS WHY WAS A SPACE FORCE CREATED 

WHEN WE ALREADY HAD THE U.S. AIR FORCE SPACE COMMAND? 

DAVID MACDONALD, MUFON INTERNATIONAL DIRECTOR, LEFT FOR WASHINGTON D.C. AGAIN TO MEET 

WITH CERTAIN CONGRESSIONAL MEMBERS INVESTIGATING THE UFO SUBJECT. 

NASA RECENTLY ANNOUNCED THAT THEY ARE CREATING A STUDY GROUP ABOUT UFOS. 

RECENT POLL FINDS ONE-THIRD OF AMERICANS THINK ROSWELL WAS LIKELY A UFO EVENT. 

THE HEAD OF THE RUSSIAN SPACE AGENCY, DIMITY ROGOZIN, STATED THAT HE HAS SPOKEN TO 

RUSSIAN PILOTS WHO HAVE REPORTED MYSTERIOUS MID-AIR ENCOUNTERS WITH ODD OBJECTS. 

FAMED BRITISH ASTRONAUT COLONEL TIM PEAKE WAS THE FIRST BRITAIN TO EVER PERFORM A 

SPACEWALK.  HE STATED PUBLICLY THAT THE UFOS COULD BE TIME TRAVELERS OR ROBOTIC CRAFT 

SENT TO EARTH BY ETS! 

CHINA ANNOUNCED THAT THEIR HUNTING TELESCOPE DETECTED POSSIBLE ET SIGNALS. 

PETE HARTINGER, RUFOS DIRECTOR, SPOKE AT THE MONTHLY MEETING ABOUT HIS BOOK ON HIS 

LIFETIME KNOWLEDGE OF THE UFO SUBJECT.  IT WILL BE PUBLISHED SHORTLY. IT IS TITLED "UFO 

DISCLOSURE CONTINUES." 
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